
March 25, 2024 

 

 

We would like to inform you that we will revise the forms of the Letter 

of Recommendation and the Letter of Self-Recommendation for the 

above-mentioned entrance examination. 

Please confirm the revised forms in the application guideline to be 

released around the end of April 2024. 

 

■Degree Programs Covered  

(Master’s Program / Five-year Doctoral Program (First Year Enrollment)) 

・Policy and Planning Sciences 

・Service Engineering 

・Risk and Resilience Engineering 

・Computer Science 

・Intelligent and Mechanical Interaction Systems 

・Engineering Mechanics and Energy 

・Empowerment Informatics 

Changes in the Special Selection Process for Recommended 

Applicants in July 2024 (Master’s Program) 

Degree Programs in Systems and Information Engineering, 

Graduate School of Science and Technology 


